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From: AWR
Sent: Tuesday, 5 April 2022 11:20 AM
To: Abha Devasia
Cc: Chambers - Ross J
Subject: RE: Submission to the annual wage review 

OFFICIAL 

Dear Abha, 

The request to provide a submission by COB on 5 April 2022 has been approved. 

Kind regards, 

David Rozenbes 
Assistant Director (Economic Research) 
Modern Awards and Economic Research Section 

Fair Work Commission 
www.fwc.gov.au 

The Fair Work Commission acknowledges that our business is conducted on the traditional lands of Aboriginal and 
Torres Strait Islander people. We acknowledge their continuing connection to country and pay our respects to their 
Elders, past, present and emerging. 

From: Abha Devasia <abha.devasia@amwu.org.au> 
Sent: Tuesday, 5 April 2022 10:40 AM 
To: AWR <AWR@fwc.gov.au> 
Subject: Submission to the annual wage review  

Dear AWR team, 

The AMWU wishes to make a submission to the review. Unfortunately we were not able  to make our 
submissions  by the 1st of April 2022 due to staff changes. 

We respectfully seek an opportunity to make a submission by  COB today. Please advise if this would be permitted. 

Kind regards, 

Abha 

Abha Devasia  
National Legal Coordinator   
Australia Manufacturing Workers' Union 

p: +61 2 8868 1540 
m: 0425784811   
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